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13. Re: Letter Dated May 7, 1973 from Nr. Harold K. Egger, 
4045 Rumble Street 
Unsightly Premises on the West Side of 
Ocean View Burial Park Fence 

Appearing on the Agenda for the May 22, 1973 meeting of Council 
is a letter from Hr. Harold IC Egger regarding unsightly premises 
on the west side of Ocean View Burial Park fence. 

The Chief Public Health Inspector has investigated the matter and 
advises as follows: 

"An inspection of the area in question was carried out by 
this Department on May 14, 1973. Inspection revealed 
some broken concrete, a pile of gravel and a small pile 
of earth along the west property line on the Ocean View 
cemetery property. There was no evidence of debris or 
garbage. 

While we do not consider the condition to be in contra­
vention of the Unsightly Premises By-law, we will discuss 
the situation with the cemetery a:uthoriti.es." 

The Chief Public Health Inspector will keep in contact with Mr. Egger 
on this matter. 

RECOMHENDATION: 

THAT a.copy of this report be sent to Mr. Hai:old K. Egger. 




